
 

 
 
 

 
 

Hilliard Elementary Title 1 Campus Parent and Family Engagement Policy 

2023-2024 

 
The Title 1 Program, is a federal program that provides additional money to qualified schools. At Hilliard 

Elementary, we believe that by working together, we can help your child reach his/her full potential.  

 

Hilliard Elementary will ensure that all families are provided the opportunity to sign a compact to help 

students succeed. The School-Parent-Compact shows ways to make sure that every student meets state 

student performance standards. 

 

The goal of the Hilliard Elementary Title 1 Program is to reach all parents and families in a team-building 

effort in order to comply with all State and Federal requirements for Title 1.  

 

Hilliard Elementary School shall: 

 

- Convene an annual meeting 

 

- Offer a flexible number of meetings/workshops/parent-family conferences that will lead to improved 

student achievement. 

 

- Involve parents and families in an organized, ongoing, and timely way in program planning, 

reviewing, and improving. 

 

- Provide all staff members with professional development focused on encouraging parent and family 

engagement. 

 

- Provide all involved parties (including students) the opportunity to sign a School-Parent-Student 

Compact. 

 

- Communicate in a language parents and families can understand. 

 

- Assist parents and families in understanding state academic content and student performance 

standards as well as state and local assessments. 

 

- Provide opportunities for participating in school activities for all parents and families, including 

parents with disabilities and limited English proficiency. 

 

- Provide opportunities for parents and families to give feedback or suggestions for improvement of 

school and academic programs. 

 

 

 

Hilliard Elementary School 
Erika Kimble, Principal 

Danetria Bandy-Brown, Assistant Principal 

8115 East Houston 

Houston, TX 77028 

Phone: (713) 635-3085 

Fax: (713) 636-7905 



 

 


